
 
 

                                                 CUMBRIA LADIES 
                                                    COUNTY GOLF 
                                                     ASSOCIATION 
 
 

  

At 

KIRKBY LONSDALE 

GOLF CLUB 
TUESDAY 15th AUGUST 2023 

Cancelled 
Sorry, it’s due to insufficient entries 

 

There are still a few spaces available in the 

Autumn meeting at Silloth on 18th September 

 


